
School Cafeteria Q&A 8-10-2022 

 

Is there a charge for meals? 

All students can receive one free lunch and one free breakfast per day.  They will have 

the opportunity while in school to purchase additional meals or ala carte items at an 

additional cost. 

 

Students already receive free meals. Why do we need to fill out an application? 

Free and reduced application are not only used for meals.  If you qualify you can 

sometimes be eligible for other benefits. No information will be shared unless you give 

permission to do so. 

 

Do we need to send back share information forms? 

Yes, if you have received a letter because your student was directly certified free or 

reduced please return the share information form included with that letter.  If you have 

chosen to send in a paper applications please send it in with the application.  If you are 

filling out a free and reduced application online, it is included with the application and 

you will not need to send anything in.  Opportunities come up throughout the school year 

to have test fees waived and other possible benefits.  I cannot share the student’s free or 

reduced status unless I receive this form back.  Please send it back even if you do not 

want me to share information.  This prevents receiving multiple mailings or calls. 

 

If I do not qualify for free or reduced meals and my income changes during the school 

year, can I reapply? 

Yes, you may reapply anytime throughout the school year, with any changes in your 

family or income. Filling out an application may qualify you for other benefits, not just 

free meals. 

 

Can I set up a second contact to receive meal account notifications? 

Not at this time.  Unfortunately my Point of Sale system does not allow me to send 

notifications to more than one contact. 

 

Where do you find the breakfast menu? 

On the main cafeteria page (click here)  look just below The Stove Top & The Deli Bar 

Logo.  There is a logo icon that says Breakfast Served Every Day.  Click on that picture 

and it will take you to the breakfast Menu’s. 

 

Dropped off or arrive by bus… Breakfast? 

In the morning if your bus arrives to school before 7:30 you will be able to get off the bus 

to get breakfast.  Just let your bus driver know you will be getting breakfast.   

 

If you are dropped off. You will be dropped off at the main entrance and you can go to 

the cafeteria to get breakfast. 

 

https://oldcolony.us/about-the-school/cafeteria/


We serve breakfast from 7:15-7:40 daily & everyone receives one free breakfast. 

  

 

 

                                                          


